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31st March 2021 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Here is the last newsletter for term 3. We are almost there! A big thank you to all 

pupils, parents and staff for all the work that has gone on in the last 12 weeks, 

throughout all of the remote learning and returning safely to school.  

We return to school on Monday 19th of April at 8.55am, PE will still be on Mondays, so 

please send your child to school in suitable PE clothing.  

 

Dress Down Day: 

Thank you for your donations for Charlie House for last weeks dress down day, we have 

added that to the pot and will give a final total at the end of year before we send it off. 

We will have an additional dress down day tomorrow (Thursday), as it is the end of term.  

 

Bags2School: 

The collection date for Bags2school has been changed by the company and will not be in 

April as planned. We are awaiting confirmation of the exact date and will let you know 

when we hear back from them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTC Meeting: 

Please don’t forget there is an additional PTC Meeting tomorrow (Thursday) at 3.30 via 

Teams in relation to school staffing. Please join the link below. Fingers crossed this 

works again!   

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer or mobile app  

Click here to join the meeting  

 

 

 

mailto:rhynie.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MGY2ZmYwZjMtYjMxMC00NmIwLTg2MjAtZWUyYWU3MTI1MDNk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ccd32ca3-16ce-428f-9541-372d6b051929%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22ec70c0c2-a99e-4979-9d01-224c25e3474d%22%7d


 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday and I look forward to seeing everybody back 

on April the 19th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and take care,  

 

Miss Crawford 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


